
COVID-19 INFORMATION

OPEN FOR 
BUSINESS & 
KEEPING THE 
COMMUNITY  
SAFE

For more information contact the  
Pharmacy Guild of Australia Queensland  
(07) 3831 3788  |  admin@qldguild.org.au 

The health and safety of customers and staff 
is our priority. That’s why this community 
pharmacy is committed to:

Cleaning regularly, especially in 
high traffic areas
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Wiping down and disinfecting surfaces 
and equipment

Encouraging staff to stay home 
and away from others if sick

Increased hygiene measures to stop 
the spread and stay healthy


